
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

OFFICIAL 

          
Ms Fiona Patten  
Chair 
Legislative Council, Legal and Social Issues Committee  
Parliament House, Spring Street 
EAST MELBOURNE VIC  3002 
 
Dear Ms Patten 
 
Inquiry into the Victorian Government’s COVID-19 Contact Tracing System and 
Testing Regime  
 
I write in response to your letter sent to the Commander of Testing and Community 
Engagement, requesting data for the Parliamentary Inquiry into the Victorian Government’s 
COVID-19 Contact Tracing System and Testing Regime.  
 
Provided with this letter are the data requested and a summary document that sets out: 

• a summary of the status of the data requested and further information 
• data definitions, description of any data limitations and further information 
• an indexing reference to assist with locating the data 

Every effort was made to provide the data requested by close of business yesterday, but I 
am afraid it was not possible within the timeframe. Thank you for your understanding on this 
matter. 

Should you or the Legal and Social Issues Committee have any queries, please direct them 
to , Operational Policy and Planning; Case, Contact, and 
Outbreak Management at . 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Professor Euan Wallace 
Deputy Secretary, Case, Contact and Outbreak Management 
13 /11/2020 
 




